November Newsletter

Volume 2, Issue 4, November 28, 2012

SH5-KC New/letter

Happy November!!

If you participated in national key club week I want to thank you for doing so! I encourage you guys to spread the word to younger kids about joining key club! This month was a busy month for key clubbers with the veterans parade, the banquet and the senior dinner. I thank each and everyone of you for taking time out of your day to come to the service events! Next month we will be having the blood drive. if you are old enough, you should really consider donating blood! Just a few hours of your time can save the life of 3 people!! I hope you had a great month!!

Yours in Service,

Bulletin Editor

Kaelyn Willis

Table of Contents

Editor letter.....1

Halloween Party.....2

Calendar.....3

Chamber Banquet...4

Veterans Parade...5

Planting Flowers....6

Ronald McDonald....7

What's Coming Up

- Blood Drive
- ACT test
- Christmas Party
- Christmas Break





"The ultimate measure of a man is not where he stands in moments of comfort, but where he stands at time of challenge and controversy." - Martin Luther King, Jr.

Halloween Party







Costumes!

The Halloween party was a way to celebrate the hard work we accomplished throughout October. We celebrated by having a bonfire where we made smores and ate hot dogs! We played a game called capture the flag the object was to capture the other teams flag. Key Clubbers had a great time! After the game it was time to relax and watch a movie! Thank you all for coming to the party and help decorating!!













December 2012

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
			BOWELL			1
2	3	4		6	7	8
9	10	11	12	13	14	
16	17	18	19	20	21	22
23	24		26	27	28	29
30	31	***************************************				



December 5th - Blood Drive

December 8th - ACT

December 15th - Christmas Party!

December 25th - Christmas Day!!

December 21st - 31st - Christmas Break!



Chamber Banquet





Key clubbers once again participated at the annual Chamber Auction. 11 members volunteered to help at this event with Davis key club. Each person had a specific task. Some served food and drinks to the customers, some handed out dessert cakes, While the rest were working in the kitchen simultaneously by splattering steaks and beans onto the plates. Teamwork makes the task easier to complete! It was a great experience to see the customers enjoying their meal and saying "thank you for the hard work". That's what key club means to lead and to serve.









Veterans Parade!

Sacrifice.

The veterans parade was held throughout the town on Saturday November 10th it was a celebration to honor American veterans for their patriotism, love of country and willingness to serve and sacrifice for the common good. Key clubbers met up by Calvary Baptist church to push vets throughout the parade, where they passed out candy and were recognized for serving for our country. This was a wonderful experience knowing we can serve for them without doing anything big but just by being there! Thanks to everyone who volunteered in the parade!!









"As we express our gratitude, we must never forget that the highest appreciation is not to utter words, but to live by them." -John Fitzgerald Kennedy







"When we first got there we went to the director of the place and she was just radiating with happiness. We got the plants set out and got all of our supplies and got started. We turned up the dirt and planted pansies in the flower beds and a few other places on the campus. At this veterans center, the veterans like to sit outside and when they came out they were all excited to see us and they were all interested in what we were doing. It didn't feel like hard work at all, planting the flowers just felt like something so small in comparison for what they sacrificed for us." - Daisy Borders

Ronald McDonald House Charities

NIN DU NODU DI VILONO MON DI KNIN MADIDODI V DIO DUNA DI USDI VOI DAN DODIDIDIO DI KODI.

Division 20 Project!

The mission of the Ronald McDonald House Charities (RMHC) is to create, find and support programs that directly improve the health and well being of children. It benefits children by providing a 'home away from home' for families with seriously ill or injured children receiving medical treatment in the OKC area!



What you could do!

- Collect pop tabs!
- Keep up with how many pounds you collect!
- Ask relatives and friends to help out!
- Have pop tabs collected by the end of the year!

Facts!

- 16 pounds of pop tabs will get a family to stay in the Ronald McDonald House
- 7 is the average number of days a family will stay in the Ronald McDonald House!



Get involved!

KEY CLUB



Kaelyn Willis Bulletin Editor

Phone: 580-618-3856

Email:shseditor12@hotmail.com

Facebook: Kaelyn Willis





www.tokeyclub.com www.sulphurkeyclub.weebly.com